
 

Newsletter 

Term 2  Week 2 Thursday 7th May 2020 
Principal:  Narelle Kusabs   Deputy Principal:  Toni Webster 

 

 

Important Dates 
 

 

 

Fri 8th May 
Dance program with 

Miss G begins  

 

 

 

Wed 13th May 

Governing Council 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

From The Leadership Team 
 

We would like to thank our community for your patience, understanding  and cooperation during this 

unusual time. Our drop off and pick up time certainly look quite different at the moment but we have 

seen the growth in independence, especially in our early years students. Our younger students have 

said how excited they are being able to walk to class by themselves in the mornings. They are 

rightfully very proud of themselves. We will update you with any changes as soon as we receive 

advice.  

 

Playground Upgrade 

You may have noticed the work happening in the Disability playground. We are very excited about 

our upgrade and the students are looking forward to it reopening Monday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5 Helpful Tips for School Zones 

As parents and caregivers we have a great responsibility to ensure children stay safe in school zones. 

We also play a key role in educating children about road safety. Here are 5 helpful tips for safety in 

school zones: 

1.  Allow enough time to take your child to the school gate safely and without rushing.  

2. Always observe parking signs and speed limits in and around school zones. They are designed 

to keep your child safe. 

3. Talk about signs and traffic lights with your child. Identify and discuss places where it is safe to 

get out of the car and cross the road. 

4. Teach your child how to cross the road using the ‘stop, look and listen’ process – stop at the 

kerb, look and listen for traffic and then decide whether it is safe to cross. 

5. Park a few streets away and walk your child to school. This is also good exercise and helps 

teach your child road safety rules.  

FUTURE KEY 

DATES  
 

 

Mon 8th Jun 

Queen’s Birthday 

Public Holiday 
 

 

Parent Group & 

School Assemblies 

Currently Postponed 

Keller Road Primary School 

Keller Road, Salisbury East SA 5109 

Telephone: (08) 8258 3842 

Facsimile: (08) 8281 3836 

Email: dl.0632.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website: kellerrdps.sa.edu.au 

 
 

Out Of School Hours Care 
contact details 

Web: 
www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au  
 

Phone: 8155 5444 
 

Email:  
admin@happyhaven.sa.edu.au 

http://kellerrdps.sa.edu.au
http://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/


 

Year 6/7 class 
We have been learning our to improve our writing by 

using the Seven Steps program. We started by learning 

about set 2 Sizzling Starts. Here are some of our 

examples: 

 

Winter 

Finally the best season has come, the time where I can 

snuggle up and watch Netflix. All warm and cosy 

enjoying a delicious cup of hot chocolate. Ahhh I cant 

tell you how much I love winter.     By Mahdia 

 

Summer 

Summer finally here oh wow all the things I can do. We 

better have ice cream to chill in the pool with my ice 

cream floaty or we could go to the beach OMG I can 

already feel the sand between my toes.     By Nielofar 

 

Winter 

Curling on the edge of the couch, my father laying down besides me and the sound of rain and the sizzling 

food. The smell of steak fills the room, as I sip my coffee, I put it down and curl nice and warm with my 

blanket and pillow, staring at the TV.     By Emily 

 

Passion Project 

This year we are doing Passion Projects. This is where 

we get to do research about any topic we like! This 

term we are turning our research into a board game. 

 

Here are some of our topics: 

Urban legend           History of netball          Crocodile      Dance      

Basketball   Egypt            History of the Olympics         Soccer     

Mythical creatures        World War 2           Video games           

Dinosaurs              Breeds of Dogs 

           



 

 

Parent Information 

      Lunch Orders 

Keller Road Primary School has a lunch order arrangement for lunches to be supplied on 

WEDNESDAYS. 
 

As advised last term orders are now only accepted via the Qkr! app on your mobile device. This allows you to 
order and pay online at any stage of the week up until 9am Wednesdays. In the event of your child being 
unwell and not attending school on lunch order day you can also cancel an order before 9am Wednesday 
through Qkr. 
 

You can find the latest menu and Qkr! download instructions under the Lunch Order section on our SkoolBag 
app. Paper copies are also available at the front office. Please see front office staff if you have any questions. 
A special thank you again to parent volunteer Linda Sherrah, as without her help we would not be able to offer 
this service. 

Book Club 

Due to children around the country learning both at school and from home Scholastic have decided to 

develop an online virtual catalogue in Term 2 so all families have access to the Book Club catalogue.  

 

You can view the Book Club Issue 3 catalogue online here: https://scholastic.com.au/book-club/virtual-catalogue-1/  

Order via the Loop app or via the order form through the school as usual. You can pick up printed order forms from the school 

front office if required. Orders are due by Friday 15th May.  Items ordered will still be delivered to the school where pick up 

can be arranged. 

https://scholastic.com.au/book-club/virtual-catalogue-1/


 


